
Science Council launch consultation on
standards for third party evidence

We are committed to ensuring that all policies, decisions and advice are based on the best
available scientific evidence and analysis, from a range of different sources.  The principles and
guidelines aim to summarise expectations for the standard of evidence sent to us by third
parties which falls outside of standardised processes, and outline the way in which that evidence
will be assessed.  

The consultation will run for four weeks from 22 March 2021 to 22 April 2021. 

Respond to the Science Council consultation 

If you would like to take part in this consultation and have your voice heard, please visit the FSA
Science Council website.  

Please note that specific processes must be followed for regulated product authorisations. Further
information is available on our web pages on placing a regulated product on the market. 

https://science-council.food.gov.uk/SCRapidReview1
https://science-council.food.gov.uk/SCRapidReview1
https://www.food.gov.uk/business-guidance/placing-a-regulated-product-on-the-market

